
 

KEY DATES 
 

W/C Monday 3rd July 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Tues 4th & Wed 5th July 

Parent-Teacher Consultations 
 

Thursday 6th July  

DASP Transfer Day 
 

Thursday 6th July - 3pm-4pm  

Meet your child’s new Teacher 
 

Sunday 9th July 

Charminster Family Fun Day 
 

Monday 10th July - 1:15pm 

Sports Afternoon 
 

Thursday 20th July - 9:15am 

Leavers’ Service 
 

Friday 21st July 

Last Day of Term 
 

Mon 24th July to Thurs 31st Aug 

Summer Holidays 
 

Friday 1st September 

INSET Day 
 

Monday 4th September 

First Day of Term 
 

Tuesday 12th September 

Individual Photos 
 

Tuesday 17th October 

Flu Immunisations 
 

Friday 20th October 

Last Day of Term 
 

Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October 

Half Term Holidays 
 

Monday 30th October 

INSET Day 
 

Tuesday 31st October 

First Day of Term 
 

Mon 6th & Tues 7th November 

Life Education Day 
 

Friday 15th December 

Last Day of Term 
 

Mon 18th Dec to Mon 1st Jan 

Christmas Holidays 

Friday 30th June 2023 
 

ST MARY’S NEWS 
 

The latest news from St Mary’s CE VC First School 
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This week, I had a fab time reading through all of our   

children’s reports, discovering just how amazing each and 

every child in our school is! Some of the things our children 

have achieved this year have amazed me and I can’t wait 

to see them continue to flourish next year. My thanks go out 

to the St Mary’s team and all of you for the support our   

children have received throughout this year. As I have said 

in the reports, please focus on the positives and enjoy         

celebrating your child’s successes with them. 

On Thursday, we held our last class assembly of the year as 

our Year Four children performed what they had learnt  

with Mrs Joy in their Ukulele Musicianship lessons. This was 

both our Year Four’s and Mrs Joy’s last ever class assembly at 

St Mary’s and it did not disappoint! They all performed  

fantastically and demonstrated just how much children 

can learn in such a short period of time, when they have a 

truly awesome teacher! 

We are still trying to recruit for Mrs Joy’s successor, but as 

with all recruitment in the education sector at current, this 

is proving challenging. We will do all we can to ensure that 

we have a specialist music teacher for our school moving 

forward as we know that music is the heartbeat of our 

school. Our advert is available online here - LINK. 

Have a joyful weekend!  

Mr Homer 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-23247.html&psig=AOvVaw113s_agPJlKDPp5TqqgAQP&ust=1582971098188000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLi7jIKB9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://jobs.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/teaching-schools-music-teacher-1-day-per-week-st-marys-ce-vc-first-school-charminster/46674.job
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Our school attendance for this 

academic year is currently: 

94.5% 

Following the success of our Book Fair 

in Autumn, The Scholastic Book Fair is 

returning to us next week! 

This will be available from Tuesday 

afternoon, onwards. More details will 

be sent out early next week. 

Over the half term break, we challenged our children to read in the most radical of places!  

   Here are our winners!      
A HUGE thank you to                     

every child who took part!  

Every photo which was entered will be 

displayed in our library from September! 

Thank you to Jake and Robyn, our School 

Ambassadors, for choosing a competition 

winner from every class. Next Friday, they 

will present prizes and certificates. 

The whole of Ash class were also awarded a ‘Flourishing’ 

certificate for their amazing class assembly! 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-23247.html&psig=AOvVaw113s_agPJlKDPp5TqqgAQP&ust=1582971098188000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLi7jIKB9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
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We hope that you are all as             

excited as we are about our            

upcoming Charminster Family 

Fun Day on Sunday 9th July! 

Thank you to everybody who has 

already brought in items and 

sold raffle tickets in preparation 

for the big day! If you have any  

raffle tickets which you have sold, 

then please bring them in ASAP. 

The sale of these tickets raises a            

substantial amount of money for 

the school each year, so we       

encourage everybody to please 

sell as many as you can!  

There are additional tickets in 

the school office if you run out. 

Please place ticket stubs and 

money into the white box in the 

front entrance, in a sealed           

envelope. Thank you! 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clker.com%2Fclipart-23247.html&psig=AOvVaw113s_agPJlKDPp5TqqgAQP&ust=1582971098188000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCLi7jIKB9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
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